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CANADA

DEPUTY MINISTER’S OFFICE

Ottawa, 
March 19, 1926.

Dear Sir Arthur :

I enclose a letter received from 
Colonel McAra. Can you suggest anything 
that I should do? Please return this 
letter with your reply.

Yours faithfully,

E.H. Scammell,
Assistant Deputy Minister.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,
McGill University, K.C.B., LL.D.
Montreal, P.Q.


